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March 2016 -  Adar  I/Adar  II  5776    

 

Congregation Torat El Community Seder 

Friday, April 22nd - 6:30pm 

Menu Includes:Menu Includes:Menu Includes:Menu Includes:    
Appetizers: 

Gefilte Fish, Chopped Liver 
 

Main Dishes: 
Roast Chicken, Brisket 

Vegetarian/Gluten Free Entrée available upon advanced request 
 

Side Dishes: 
Apple Kugel, Matzoh Stuffing, Roasted Potatoes, Vegetable Medley 

 

Dessert: 
Cake & Macaroons, Fruit Platters 

 
Adults: $55     Children 5-13: $25     Children 4 and under: no charge 

Each table will be provided with its own Seder Plate, Matzah, Charoses 
 

Tables may be reserved for parties of 8 or more. 
 

Reservations may be made through the temple office or by visiting seder2016.torat-el.org  

Pre-Paid reservations must be received at the temple office no later than April 15th.                                            
Due to the amount of planning and preparation, please understand that this deadline cannot be extended. 

 
Name _________________________________________________________  Phone __________________ 
 

# Adults _____     # Children 5-13 _____     # Children 4 and under _____ 
 

Total Amount Enclosed: $_____________  
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Torat El Professional Staff 

Senior Rabbi                           
                  Aaron Schonbrun 

Assistant Rabbi              
                             Sara Metz 

Executive Director                    
            Pam Cardullo 

Dir. Of Ritual Engagement 
           Ben Laskowitz 

Bookkeeper/Admin.      
             Joanne Bass  

Administrative Asst. 
                Lisa Arnold 

Youth Advisor                           
       Jane-Rachel Schonbrun 

 

 

 

Torat El Executive Board 
 

President              Larry Shapiro 

First V.P.                   Steve Fineberg 

V.P.           Warren Goode 

V.P.             Linda Pickelny 

V.P.                Laurie Gross 

V.P.        Neil Weitzenkorn 

V.P.          Michelle Winters 

Treasurer                Michael Breslow 

Secretary                        Alan Morris 

Sisterhood Pres.     Carri Silverberg 

Men’s Club Pres.             Neil Warar  

Past President Rep.     Alan Winters 
 

 

 

Board of Trustees 
 

Dawn Barofsky        Susan Berkowitz 

Galit Binns            Maddy Cohen 

Marjorie Cotler                 Mindy Estin 

Harvey Jacob              Sheryl Kaplan 

Randi Kervick            Howard Lang 

Suzanne Michel       Staci Nussbaum 

Beverle Richelson     Michele Robins 

Sherrie Robinson     Marc Schnabolk 

Dorothy Secol             Judy Solomon 

Mark Steinberg               Jason Stern 

Sara Turian           Cynthia Walsh             

Sonny Winters 

 Congregation Torat El Main Office   732-531-4410 

Rabbi Aaron Schonbrun   

    rabbi@torat-el.org                    ext.13 

Rabbi Sara Metz   

    rabbimetz@torat-el.org            ext.16 

Pam Cardullo, Exec. Director                         

    pamc@torat-el.org                       ext.10 

Ben Laskowitz, Ritual Engagement                             

    benlaskowitz@torat-el.org           ext.18 

Joanne Bass, Bookkeeper   

    joanneb@torat-el.org                  ext.11 

Lisa Arnold, Administrative Asst.  

    lisaa@torat-el.org                        ext.12 

Committee Contact Info 

Agudath Achim Cemetery - Steve Scheer         732-245-7603 

Beth El Cemetery - Alan & Sonny Winters                     732-222-2510 

Chesed Chair - Alyce Isaacson           732-870-1492 

Contribution Cards - Beverle Richelson          732-493-1595 

Education Chair - Sherrie Robinson          732-870-3253 

Finance Chair - Michael Breslow          732-493-4065 

Hazak - Steve Fineberg            732-229-9562 

Membership Chair - Suzanne Michel          732-695-0258 

Technology - Howard Lang              admin@torat-el.org 
 

 

 

 

Other Contact Info 

Temple President - Larry Shapiro          732-531-4410 

Sisterhood President - Carri Silverberg          732-245-8939 

Men’s Club President - Neil Warar          732-299-9287 

JNF Tree Donations - Leah Zimmerman          732-229-8623 

Youth Group Advisor - Jane-Rachel Schonbrun    youthgroup@torat-el.org 

Facility Rental - Pam Cardullo            732-531-4410 

Kiddush Information - Pam Cardullo          732-531-4410 

Bulletin - Pam Cardullo            732-531-4410 

Gift Cards - Joanne Bass            732-531-4410 

Donations - Lisa Arnold                         732-531-4410 

Congregation Torat El Contact Information 

 

facebook.com/CongregationToratEl 
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March Service Announcements 

 

Service 
Schedule 

Weekday Evenings   
 

Monday-Thursday:   7:00pm 

 
Shabbat Evening Services 

 

1st, 3rd, 4th Friday ~ 6:30pm 
2nd Friday ~ 8:00pm 

Weekday Mornings  
 

Sunday:  8:30am  
Monday-Friday:  8:00am 

 

Shabbat Morning Services 
 

9:00am  

Friday, March 4, 2016                                     Shabbat Service 6:30pm                                          Candles 5:34 pm 

YAHRZEITS: Harold Arm, Estelle Bass, Harry Bass, Ethel Brand, Jacob Darrow, Lillian Fox, Florence Ginsberg,  

Nathan Goldwasser, Pauline Goodman, Rachel Hock, Rita Hunter, Ira Katz, Mae Kirchner, Albert Nierenberg,  

Philip Ostroff, Monroe Pincus, Mae Rediker, Gertrude Rosen, Barnett Schiff, Louis Shear, Saul Simha,  

Beckie Singer Morgenstern, Samuel Spector, Etta Sprechman, Milly Weitzenkorn, Leo Wilk  

 

Saturday, March 5, 2016  Parsha: Vayakhel 36:20-38:20        Haftarah: 2 Kings 12:1-17 

Shabbat Shekalim  

Shabbat Morning Service ~ 9:00 am Learn & Burn ~ 9:00 am 

 

 

Friday, March 11, 2016                                      Shabbat Service 8:00pm                                       Candles 5:41 pm 

Oneg Shabbat sponsored by proud parents Tracey & Mark Rediker 

YAHRZEITS:  Minnie Bromberg, Rita Comer, Lena Gelfman, Leon Horenstein, Monroe Javerbaum, Sidney Katz,                       
Wilbur Krivins, Morris Maltz, Naftole Melnick 

Saturday, February 12, 2016        Parsha:  Pekudey  39:22-40:38            Haftarah: 1 Kings 7:51-8:21 

  Shabbat Morning Service ~ 9:00 am   

                                                                   Bat Mitzvah: Matisse Rediker 

Kiddush Luncheon is sponsored by proud grandparents Fran Rediker and Sylvia & Elliott Linczer  
Lunch & Learn to follow services 

 

 

Friday, March 18, 2016                    5th Grade Shabbat Service 6:30pm                          Candles 6:49 pm 

YAHRZEITS: Beatrice Belicove, Esther Brown, Isaac Forman, Frances Lefton, Kate Poretzky, Joseph Silverstein, Louis Sobel 

Saturday, March 19, 2016    Parsha:  Vayikra 4:27-5:26             Haftarah: 1 Samuel 15:2-34 

Shabbat Zakhor  

Shabbat Morning Service ~ 9:00 am 

Kiddush Luncheon is sponsored by Maddy & Bob Cohen  

in honor of the 15th anniversary of their son Matt’s Bar Mitavah 

 

 

Friday, March 25, 2016                   Shabbat Service 6:30pm                                                          Candles 6:56 pm 

YAHRZEITS: Bessie Albert, Ida Dorfman, William Friedman, Edward Greenblatt, Jacob Hausner, Manya Kahn, Max Kasson, 
Evelyn Rokaw, Robert Semel, Lucille Shapiro, Rose Simon, Esther Skora, Eva Vorchin, Jack Woda 

Saturday, March  26, 2016      Parsha: Tsav 8:1-36         Haftarah: Jeremiah 7:21-8:3; 9:22-23 

Shabbat Morning Service ~ 9:00 am 
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Can you believe they ran out of lox?! 

When I think back to it, my Jewish identity has always been connected with food in some way. I can 

remember back to my first USY event. I was invited by my youth director to come to a local pizza   
restaurant to meet some new friends. Little did I know that after I enjoyed my pizza, I would be asked 

to become more involved in USY, eventually taking on leadership roles on a local and national level. 
Why did I show up? Because of the pizza of course! A few years later I found myself occasionally   

attending Sunday morning minyan at synagogue. Why did I attend? Because of the service, and      
because of the bagels and herring that followed! On Shabbat, it was even better because I was     

convinced that my shul had the best lemon cake and chocolate chip cookies of any synagogue on the West Coast! 

Flash forward to my years at Washington University in St. Louis.  I was volunteering as a student leader at Hillel in 
charge of the Conservative Egalitarian minyan. We were trying to figure out how we were going to get college students 

(many of whom had been out partying on Friday nights) to attend services on Saturday morning.  "We just need to 
feed them!" I said. "College students are always hungry." And sure enough, once we started introducing the Deli, the 

students came for Shabbat services. When I lived in Israel for my Junior year of college, my friends and I would often 

decide on which Shabbat service to attend based on two things -- the timing of the service, and how good the food 
was going to be at the kiddush afterwards!  And the year that I returned back to finish college back in St. Louis, I 

would often attend a modern Orthodox synagogue on Shabbat mornings, because (you guessed it), college students 
were always invited into people's homes for delicious kiddush lunches cooked by warm and loving members of the  

congregations who liked to care for college students and welcomed us into their homes.  
 

There is a certain degree of truth in the Jewish joke that all holidays can really be summarized by saying: "They tried 
to kill us, we won, now let's eat!" And as many Jewish professionals and active lay members will tell you, when it 

comes to engagement in Jewish life -- "If you feed them, they will come!" Have you ever attended a Jewish event 

without food (other than Yom Kippur!), and if so, did you come back?!  
 

I share all of this with you because over the past few years, Congregation Torat El has built a Shabbat morning     

community that is centered around prayer, study, community, and yes -- food. Nearly every week, we join together  

for a Shabbat Oneg, or Shabbat lunch, as we strive to live out our identity as a community building relationships. We 
understand the importance of breaking bread together. What a beautiful sight it is each week, to see old and new 

friends sitting together, to see multiple generations sharing a table together and enjoying one another's company -- 
sharing reflections from the service, the sermon, or simply talking about the past week. We have people joining us who 

have been in services all morning. We have kids joining us who have been in Shabbat school. We have parents joining 

us who are picking up their children from Shabbat school and have decided to stay for a bit of Shabbat lunch. We have 
kids who had to leave Shabbat school for a soccer game, but wanted to come back to have lunch with their synagogue 

family! My friends, we are onto something wonderful here. We are creating sacred community here. We are continuing 
our legacy as a family of families as we celebrate and eat together.  
 

But we are in danger of losing our ability to sustain this wonderful Shabbat lunch program because our 
Kiddush fund needs more financial support.  
 

As anyone who has ever experienced a meal at Torat El knows, breaking bread together strengthens our bonds with 
one another; it strengthens our sense of friendship, of community, and of responsibility towards one another. This is 

not just a request to help fund a nice activity. It is a request to help fund something that is essential to our existence 
as a community building relationships with God, Torah, and each another.  
 

So what can you do to help? 
 

1.  Consider sponsoring a Kiddush lunch. Sponsoring a lunch is a wonderful way to honor an anniversary, a 

special birthday, special occasion, to commemorate a yahrtzeit (anniversary of a death) of a loved one, or for 
any other reason. If you would like to sponsor a Kiddush lunch, please contact Pam Cardullo, our Executive 

Director.  
 

2. Consider making a donation to our Kiddush Fund. A contribution of any amount is always welcome and 
helps underwrite the cost of this program, particularly on the weeks when we have no sponsor.   

 

In the book of Deuteronomy 8:10, we read v'achaltah, v'savaa'tah, u'verachtah, after the Israelites had eaten and were 

satisfied, they were reminded to give thanks to God for all of the blessing (in that context, the "land) which God had 
given them. So too, should we, who are so blessed with such a deep sense of friendship, family, and community,     

remember to show our appreciation for this sacred gift in our lives. So too should we, who have eaten and been        

satisfied, remember to bring that satisfaction to others. Please consider doing your part and joining us in the sacred 
work of creating a community building relationships -- one bagel at a time!  
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2015-2016 

Rabbi Schonbrun’s     

Course Offerings 

Study Through Story 

Eli Wiesel once wrote that "God created man because 
He loves stories."  In Judaism it seems that there is a 
story for every occasion in life. From secular stories,   
to religious stories, cultural stories to national stories, 
or even stories that we have adapted from other      
traditions - the power of Jewish storytelling speaks to 
our heart and soul in a uniquely profound way. Come 
and join Rabbi Schonbrun as he shares some of his  
favorite Jewish stories and we explore their lessons  
and practical applications together.  As we approach 
the Festival Of Passover we will also look at the way 
in which storytelling can play a central role in our 
Seder experience. No previous knowledge required. 
Bring a friend, and perhaps a story or two! RSVP to 
the temple office if you will be attending. 

Wednesdays: 7:30-8:30pm - April 6, 13, 20, 27 

 

Wednesday Lunch ’n Learn (Jewish Ethics 101) 
We are exploring Rabbi Joseph Telushkin’s "Code of 
Jewish Ethics" series. Discussions center around  a  
wide range of topics from judgment of self and         
others, civility and good manners, forgiveness, anger, 
humiliation, the laws of fair speech, and proper versus 
improper criticism. Come and join us for this interactive, 
informal, and engaging experience. Please bring a 
friend!  
Wednesdays: 12:00-1:00pm  

Caregiver Support Group 
Share, Learn and Support One Another 
 

The Caregiver Support Group provides a supportive and 
educational environment to caregivers taking care of 
parents, spouses and family members in a safe and 
non-judgemental environment.  The group provides 
comfort to members by creating the opportunity to 
share common experiences and learn coping strategies.   
 

Cindy Hyman, LCSW once again facilitates this on-going 
monthly support group. 
 

The Caregiver Support Group meets on the 3rd Monday of 
each month at 7:30pm.  Next meeting is March 21st. 
 

This program, which is held at Congregation Torat El,                   
is open to the community and has been made possible            
by a grant from the Jewish Federation in the Heart of  
New Jersey. 

Weekly Bereavement Support Group at CTE,  
Mondays - 2:00-3:00pm 

A Space to Provide Support and Comfort                                        
Following the Loss of A Loved One 

 

For additional information please contact:                                 

Rabbi Deborah Miller, BCC - Group Facilitator 
rabbi.deborah.miller@gmail.com  

 
This group has been made possible by a generous grant from 

the Jewish Federation in the Heart of New Jersey 

 

Tribute Brunch                                   
honoring three decades of 

Past Presidents 
Sunday, May 15th—11:00am 

Watch your mail for invitations                                              
and ad journal information  
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FROM THE DESK OF LAWRENCE SHAPIRO 

  

As you may know, in February and March the lay leadership of Congregation Torat El begins its yearly budget 
process. Our Treasurer, Executive Director, office staff, Finance Committee and Executive Board analyze our 
revenues and expenses and create a budget for presentation to, and approval by, the full Board. After Board 
approval, the budget is presented to the Congregation at our annual meeting in June. 

In an effort to make the budget as accurate as possible, over the last year or two we have been basing our 
budget on a 0 starting point, instead of  simply plugging in numbers or estimates from the previous year. 

On the expense side, we have continued to maintain, if not reduce, expenditures to the lowest level possible 
while still maintaining and operating a congregation to serve the needs of our members and greater         
community. 

On the revenue side, our sustainability/commitment model has been a success. In order to continue that   
success and ensure we do not have to revert back to a dues-based synagogue, we need your continued    
generous support and your response to the commitment letter you will be receiving in the mail soon. Please 
be sure to fill in your commitment pledge and return it before April 1st. If you do not return a completed 
pledge form, we will presume that your commitment remains unchanged from last year. 

As we go into our second year of the sustainability model, your response and commitment are critical to our 
ability to create a realistic budget, plan activities and programs, address staffing needs, and make needed   
repairs and upgrades in our facilities for the coming year. Please take a few minutes to give your feedback 
and support. 

Thank you. 

Larry 
 

P.S.  If you have any questions or concerns regarding CTE’s budget or budget process do not hesitate to             
contact me or our Executive Director Pam Cardullo. 

 

 

 

 

My name is Matisse Rediker and I will become a Bat 
Mitzvah on March 12th. I attend Memorial Middle School 
in Eatontown. I love to sing and perform on stage. 

For my mitzvah project I chose to work with a charity 
called Bags of Books. They collect new or gently used 
books and give them to families with kids that are still in 
school who can't afford books. At one of the hand out 
events the kids will be able to get a bag filled with 
books of their choice and keep them as their own. The 
reason I chose this project is because I love to read. 
Not everyone is as lucky as me and can have a book to 
just pull off their bookcase. This way I can give this gift 
to other kids. So far, we have collected around 400 
books!  

Assistants needed to help conduct         
a Friday afternoon service at the          

Brandywine/Sycamore Assisted Living 
facility in Shrewsbury.                              
(Near Trader Joe’s) 

 
No Hebrew required 

 
Help us once every 4 - 6 weeks 

 
Contact Michael Gordon 
Daytime - 732-922-3014 

Yasher Koach to 
our Bat Mitzvah 
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In addition, we gratefully thank those donors who asked to remain anonymous. 

 

Our sincere thanks to the following members who made                               
membership commitments at or above our Sustaining Giving Level                            

for the 2015-2016 fiscal year! 

Michael and Fern Aaron 

Rita Abrams 

Michael and Lisa Absatz 

Daniel and Carol Amrany 

Jonathan and Dawn Barofsky 

Lois Barrett 

Seth and Brooke Bass 

Steven and Susan Berkowitz 

Michael and Ellen Breslow 

Arnold Chernin 

Steven and Marcy Cohen 

Stanley and Marjorie Cotler 

Marcy Gottlieb-Dodds 

Jeff Donner 

Dorothy Dweck 

Rob and Kim Einhorn 

Mark and Melanie Engel 

David and Mindy Estin 

Steven and Vicki Fineberg 

Bruce and Joy Forman 

Gary and Laurie Gross 

Howard and Lisa Guss 

Gary and Sheryl Kaplan 

Bernie and Renee Karasic 

Randi Kervick 

Jerry and Loretta Kessel 

Thelma Krivins 

Howard Lang 

Albert Levitt 

 

Martin and Joyce Luria 

Richard Marlieb 

Stuart and Robin Meyer 

Gary and Suzanne Michel 

Steve Nelson 

Sandy Paskin 

Sondra Rachman 

Dan and Bonnie Reiss 

Howard and Beverle Richelson 

Andrew and Michele Robins 

Zeke Rose 

Kenneth and Deborah Rubin 

Russell and Deborah Scheer 

Josh and Lori Schor 

Steven and Ilene Schwaber 

Barry Shapiro and Alison Block 

Harvey and Jay-Ann Shooman 

Zel and Pam Steinberg 

Marvin and Sharon Talansky 

Matthew and Jacqueline Tobin 

Larry and Penny Turtel 

Art and Jodi Vasen 

Charlotte Vineburg 

Sam Warm 

Neil and Marcia Weitzenkorn 

Lewis and Nancy Wetstein 

Alan and Sonny Winters 

Gary and Harriet Wiser 

Leonard and Vivian Zimmerman 
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The Torat Family extends condolences to: 

Paul Friedman on the loss of his mother Elaine Friedman 
 

The Torat El Family wishes Mazel Tov to: 

Anita Kraut on the marriage of her daughter Rachel Kraut to Martin Sivorinovsky 

Rachel & Ira Port on the birth of their granddaughter Amalia Avital Port 

Lynne Kraft on the birth of her grandson Aaron Richard Max Kraft 
 

The Torat El Family Welcomes: 

Elynn Shapiro 

OUR SYNAGOGUE FAMILIES 

Shabbat Learn ‘n Burn 
A spiritual experience to restore your 

mind, body and soul                                               
Saturday, March 5th 

Come and join us as we celebrate Shabbat in a               
variety of ways at our monthly "Spirit of Shabbat" 
Program. Join us for our main service from 9am-
11:30am. Or participate in our "Learn ‘n Burn"             
program starting at 9am with a study session                     
followed by a refreshing yoga/meditation class run 
by Phyllis Jacobs at 10am. Feel free to join us for 
any or all of our programming and dress in                       
comfortable clothing. Everyone is invited to gather 
together for our kiddush oneg/luncheon following the 
programs as we celebrate Shabbat as one                       
community.                                             
 

During the month of  January 2016, the following individuals performed the Mitzvah of reading Torah, 
chanting the Haftarah, and/or leading Shacharit, Musaf and the Torah Service:   

 
Mark Engel Bonnie Reiss   Lori Schuldiner Schor 
Steve Fineberg Michele Robins  Toby Sukinik 
Warren Goode Rabbi Aaron Schonbrun Neil Weitzenkorn 
Harvey Jacob Joshua Schor   Aron Wiener 

     Ben Laskowitz 
 
Yasher Kochech to Bonnie Reiss for chanting Torah and Haftarah so beautifully in honor of the 49th                          
anniversary of her  Bat Mitzvah! 
 
If you are interested in chanting your Bar/Bat Mitzvah Haftarah, or if you are interested in learning to become 
a CTE Leader/Reader, please contact Ben Laskowitz at benlaskowitz@torat-el.org, cell # 732-861-7450. 

 
Yasher Koach To All!!! 

RITUAL ENGAGEMENT 
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HAZAK HAPPENINGS 

Hazak Events Coming This Spring: 
 
April 17th - 9:30am - $45 per person   
Congregation Kahila Kedosha Janina Tour &    
Kosher Greek Lunch at the Temple and Lower 
East Side Walking Tour 
Transportation Provided 
Limited to the first 40 pre-paid reservations 

 
May 1st 
Musical Theatre Trip “Pump Boys and Dinettes”  
Paper Mill Playhouse 
 
Lox, Stock & Deli 
Dinner 
 
Transportation     
Provided 

 

MEN’S CLUB SPEAKER & BREAKFAST 
SUNDAY, MARCH 6TH - 9:30AM 

The Jewish Cardinal 

The Jewish Cardinal tells the amazing true story of  

Jean-Marie Lustiger, the son of Polish-Jewish                               
immigrants, who maintained his cultural identity as a 

Jew even after converting to Catholicism at a young 
age, and later joining the priesthood. Quickly rising 

within the ranks of the Church, Lustiger was appointed 

Archbishop of Paris by Pope Jean Paul II - and found a 
new platform to celebrate his dual identity as a Catholic 

Jew, earning him both friends and enemies from either 
group. When Carmelite nuns settle down to build a   

convent within the cursed walls of Auschwitz, Lustiger 
finds himself a mediator between the two communities - 

and may be forced at last to choose his side. 
 

Please RSVP to the temple office if you plan to attend. 

Sunday, March 6th - 3:00pm 

 

Joseph Levy is a native of Cairo, Egypt.  His family came to the United States in January 
1958, when he was a six-month-old baby, in what he calls the Yetziat Mitzrayim Shayni,  
the second Jewish exodus from Egypt.  He grew up in Deal, New Jersey, and was                  
Bar Mitzvahed at the old Temple Beth El in 1970, when it was still in Asbury Park. He  

received his higher education in New York City, attaining a law degree from Brooklyn  

Law School in 1984.  
 

Over the past thirty-six years, Mr. Levy has had a passionate interest in the subject of 
Jews from Arab countries. He considers them the forgotten people of the longstanding 

Arab-Israeli dispute. He wrote an article about them for his  college newspaper in 1980, 
and had a letter about them printed in Time magazine in 1988. Over the past several 

years, he has spoken in more than seventy-five locations in New York, New Jersey,     

Connecticut, Maryland, Pennsylvania and Massachusetts about this subject. He has     
spoken to Jews of many different backgrounds, having spoken in synagogues, temples,  

JCC’s, Jewish retirement villages and at a college Hillel.  
 

Mr. Levy’s presentation will be a two-part presentation. The first part will take a general 

look at Jewish history in the Arab countries, and the second part will focus on 20th century 
Jewish life in Egypt, the country of his birth.  Mr. Levy will be more than happy to entertain questions at the conclusion of 

his presentation.   
 

This fascinating program, made possible by Men’s Club, is open to all members and guests at no charge. For planning  
purposes kindly RSVP to the temple office by March 2nd. 
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SISTERHOOD CHAI LITES 

Mah-Jongg Madness 
6 Rounds of play (3 in the morning and 3 in the afternoon with lunch in the middle) 

Cash Prizes                                           

Sunday, April 3rd, 9:00am-4:00pm, Play begins at 9:30am Sharp 

Registration by March 4th, Late registration accepted if space permits, call first, $5.00 Late Fee 

Please RSVP by mail only using registration form below 

Registration Fee: $30.00 Sisterhood Members, $35.00 for Non-Members 

*Remember to bring your 2015 card* 

Questions? Call Carol at 732-922-3603 

 
Mah Jongg Madness Reservation Form 
 
Name _______________________________  enclose Check $ __________ 
 
Phone #______________________________   Email________________________________ You will receive an email to confirm reservation 
 
Sisterhood Member   Y   N   (circle one)   
 

Would you be interested in being an East*?  Y    N   (circle one) 
 
*Being East requires bringing a Mah Jongg set and assisting with scoring. We need 1 in 4 participants to be East for a successful                       
Mah Jongg tournament.  
 

Mail completed form along with check made payable to CTE Sisterhood to Carol Klein, 26 Stonehenge Drive, Ocean, NJ 07712 

 

Sisterhood will be going to the JCC on Saturday evening March 19, 2016 as a group to see "Dreamgirls" 
 

Tickets are $36 and will benefit the Scholarship Fund.  
 

Please leave your check in the Temple Office in the Sisterhood mail box.  
 

Any questions or further information needed, please call Janet Attner @ 732-918-0987.   
 

Tickets are limited so please reserve your tickets now. 
 

We will all sit together and enjoy a very musical and entertaining performance. Please join us.  
 
 

With your check please include: 
 
Name___________________________________ 
 
Phone number___________________                                
 
E-mail address__________________________ 

Thea t r e Pa r t y 
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Raffle Update 
 

Congratulations to Sheila Morris!   
She was the February winner of Sisterhood’s Min Pincow Memorial Raffle. 

 
As you must know by now, our raffle runs from January through October, with a winning number being 
drawn each month. Our next drawing will take place on March 3.  The cost to participate is $10.00 per 
drawing.  As we have had two drawings thus far this year, the cost for the rest of the year will be $80. 
We still have a few lucky numbers left, and we urge you to come and join. Call Phyllis Schwarz at    

732-988-0928, and she will be happy to help you select  your winning number. 

Good Luck!! 

SISTERHOOD CHAI LITES CONTINUED 

Sisterhood’s Annual Hamantashen BakeSisterhood’s Annual Hamantashen BakeSisterhood’s Annual Hamantashen BakeSisterhood’s Annual Hamantashen Bake----AAAA----ThonThonThonThon    
Sunday, March 13th ~ 9am Sunday, March 13th ~ 9am Sunday, March 13th ~ 9am Sunday, March 13th ~ 9am ---- 1pm 1pm 1pm 1pm    

 

Wanted:  Kneaders, pinchers, fillers, bakers, counters and your smiles!  
Please, no children under the age of 13 

 
Our delicious cookies are provided to our college students, our religious school students   

and teachers, our Shalach Manot recipients and at the Purim celebrations!                          
 

1 dozen $6 -- 2 dozen $10 
 

To place a hamanstashen order or to volunteer your time contact: 
Kim Sherman 732-493-1971 or kimsherm@gmail.com 

Carri Silverberg 732-245-8939 or bruce.silverberg@verizon.net 
 

Orders must be placed by March 1st.  Pick up your order on Monday, March 14th. 

 
A program called ‘Support the Girls’ is raising awareness of a need to provide ‘gently’ used bras 
and new feminine hygiene products to homeless women or women in shelters.  Bras are critical 
for women’s health, comfort, self-esteem, and employment, among other reasons. Feminine     
hygiene products are expensive and necessary. And this isn’t just a one-time issue: every month, 
women need various feminine hygiene products to cope with health and cleanliness issues. 
The Sisterhood will be providing a discreet drop-off in the office for your ‘gently used’ or new bras 

and feminine hygiene products.   

Sisterhood will distribute the donations to local     

shelters.  For more information about our program, 

please contact either Toby at tasukinik43@gmail.com 

or Susan at suesfer@aol.com.  
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Sale of Chametz 
 

During the week of Pesach, it is forbidden for any Jew to 
own chametz. To avoid  the unnecessary financial hardship 
that could result from requiring Jews to dispose of all items 
that are chametz, it is tradition to sell items of chametz to 
non-Jews for the week of Pesach. If you would like to sell 
your chametz to ensure that you abide by the Jewish law    
of not owning any chametz  during the week of Pesach, 
please fill out the form below and return it to the Temple    
on or before end of day Wednesday, April 20, 2015. 
 
Dear Rabbi Schonbrun, 
 

I/we _______________________ (name) would like to    
appoint  you as my/our agent to sell all items of chametz  
that will be in my/our possession at: __________________. 

This sale will be effective at 10:30am on Thursday, April 21, 
2015. 

_________________________ signature 

 
Siyyum Bechorim  

Calling All First Born (Men and Women) 
Friday, April 22nd at 8:00am 

 

According to Jewish tradition, the first born son of a 
mother or father is required to fast on the day before 
Passover as an expression of thanks for the deliverance 
of the first born Israelites who were spared from the 
Tenth plague. However, individuals who are                       
obligated to fast are exempt from fasting if they have 
the opportunity to participate in a seudat mitzvah, a 
festive meal that follows the performance of certain  
mitzvoth. Therefore, it has become customary for    
synagogues, on the day before Passover, to make a 
siyyum, a public completion unit of study, which is     
followed by a  seudat mitzvah, thus exempting the     
first born participants from their obligation to fast. The 
siyyum will be preceded by the morning minyan and  
followed by a feast with lots of delicious chametz. Study 
and feast are held in memory of Esther and Ed  Deitelbaum 
and are sponsored by their family.  All are welcome to 
join us even if you are not a first born. 

Traditional Shabbat Dinner 

Friday, April 1st - 6:30pm 
 

Shabbat Service followed 

by dinner 

 

Adults (13+) - $22 per person 

Children (5-12) - $15 per person 

Children 4 and under - no charge 

Max per family - $65 
 

 

Reservations may be made through the temple office                                           

or by visiting shabbatdinner.torat-el.org 
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Kids Matzah BakeryKids Matzah BakeryKids Matzah BakeryKids Matzah Bakery    
 

Have you ever wondered how all those holes get in the Matzah?   
 

Well come join us we unravel the mysteries’ of Matzah!! 
 

Congregation Torat El Religious School Presents: 

 “Matzah Baking” 
 

When:  Wednesday, April 13thWhen:  Wednesday, April 13thWhen:  Wednesday, April 13thWhen:  Wednesday, April 13th    
    

Where: Congregation Torat El KitchenWhere: Congregation Torat El KitchenWhere: Congregation Torat El KitchenWhere: Congregation Torat El Kitchen    
    

Religious School begins at 4:15 pmReligious School begins at 4:15 pmReligious School begins at 4:15 pmReligious School begins at 4:15 pm    

Program begins at 4:45 pm Program begins at 4:45 pm Program begins at 4:45 pm Program begins at 4:45 pm  

 

We will also do a Passover craft project  

Jewish Family & Children's Service is collecting food for 

our Passover Holiday Program.  This year we made the 
decision to eliminate giving candy in our packages        

because of the high cost of Kosher for Passover food. 
 

If you would like to make it a "Sweet Passover" for a 
needy family or senior, please bring in something sweet 

for us to include in our packages.  Some suggestions 
are: a box of candy, chocolate covered matzo, toasted 

coconut marshmallows, jelly rings.  Our goal is to collect 

85 items so that everyone on our list will receive     
something. 
 

Congregation Torat El has been very generous to JF&CS 

and the clients we serve.  Please accept our sincere     
appreciation for your kind gestures towards others less 

fortunate. 
 

Please bring your donations to the temple by     
Wednesday, March 23rd.  Any questions, please call            

732-774-6886, Ext. 13. 
 

Thank you, 
Barbara Marshall, Director of Operations, JC&FS 

 

MATZAH     
DONATIONS 

NEEDED   
FOR                        

COLLEGE 
PACKAGES!  

Drop off donations to the 
temple office by April 7th.   

 
Thank you! 
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 PPPPuuuurrrriiiimmmm                                                                                                                    

ExtravaganzaExtravaganzaExtravaganzaExtravaganza    
Wednesday, March 23rdWednesday, March 23rdWednesday, March 23rdWednesday, March 23rd    

No Charge!! Open to the Community!!No Charge!! Open to the Community!!No Charge!! Open to the Community!!No Charge!! Open to the Community!!    
Join us for a new twist on the traditional Purim Carnival!   

 

FAMILY MEGILLAH READING, DINNER,       
LASER SHOW, PARTY INCLUDING DJ,                                

BOUNCE HOUSE, COTTON CANDY,                       
PHOTO BOOTH, DUNK TANK! 

Schedule for the evening:Schedule for the evening:Schedule for the evening:Schedule for the evening:    
    

4:15 - 5:00pm 
Kiddie Carnival (kids 0-5 years old) 

 
5:00 - 6:00pm 

Family Megillah Reading                                               
Featuring our Religious School Students 

 
6:00 - 6:45pm 

Dinner 
 

6:45 - 7:30pm 
Laser Show 

 
7:30 - 8:30pm 
Purim Party 

This program has been made possible by a generous grant from the B’nai Sholom/Beth El Foundation. 
Additional funding provided by the Estin Young Family Programming Fund. 

For planning purposes, please RSVP to purim2016.torat-el.org  
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We gratefully acknowledge the following donations 

Congregation Torat El General Fund   
In Honor of: 

Patti Blume by Alan Blume 
 

Speedy Recovery to: 

Pamela Segner, Mona Segner, David Segner, Karen Segner, Brittany 
Segner, Marvin Segner, Thelma Scheff, Phyllis Barach, Bernie Wright, 
Jamie Segner, Mark Taylor,  Charlise-Jane Segner, Rosalind Segner, 
Florence Hirsch, Ronelle Maher, Irv Kullback, Shirley Kullback,                                     

Bert Pickover by Sam Segner   
 

In Memory of: 

Elaine Friedman – mother of Paul Friedman by Michael & Marian 
Gross  

Sidney Katz – father of Barbara Katz by Sam Segner 

Martin Barach by Sam Segner 

Elaine Friedman – mother of Michael & Rebecca by Barbara & Robert 
Isaacson 

Irene & Al Landis’s grandnephew by Jane & Garry Grabelle, Bonnie 
Cohen & Richard Bellows 

 
Rabbi Schonbrun’s Discretionary Fund 
In Honor of: 
The marriage of Anita Kraut’s daughter Rachel Kraut to Martin     

Sivorinovsky by Robert & Isabelle Farber 

Rabbi Schonbrun for officiating at the burial of Morton Skoler by     
Kenneth & Robin Barofsky 
 

In Memory of: 

Beverly Rassas by Regina Weiss 

 

Library Fund 

In Memory of: 

Barbara L. Segner – wife of Sam Segner by Sam Segner  

 

Kiddush Fund  

Saundra Lehrer, Madeline & Joel Schulman 
 

In Memory of  

Felice Kardos – beloved friend and cousin of Estelle Gildenberg by 
Estelle Gildenberg 

 

David & Tessie Krivins Memorial Fund 

In Memory of: 

Harold Krivins – wife of Thelma Krivins by Thelma Krivins 

Harold Krivins – father of Lori Comer by Lori, Marc,  Brad & Julia 
Comer 

David Krivins – father of Thelma Krivins by Thelma Krivins 

William Abramson – grandfather of Thelma Krivins by Thelma Krivins 

Beverly Rassas by Barbara & Robert Isaacson 

 

Helayne Berger Fund 

In Memory of: 

Morton Popok – brother of Herb Popok by Christina Norsig Anton 

 

Russell Gerechoff Memorial Fund 

In Memory of: 

Elaine Friedman – mother of Paul Friedman by Nancy & Irwin 
Gerechoff 

Schlisserman Memorial Fund 

In Memory of: 
Elaine Friedman – mother of Paul Friedman by Bobbi & Stan Meckler 

Gussie Michelson – mother of Bobbi Meckler by Bobbi & Stan     
Meckler 

 

J. Henry Marton Scholarship Fund  
In Memory of: 
Feiga Mortkowicz – mother-in-law of Sara Marton by Sara Marton 

 

Rabbi Jacob Friedman Scholarship Fund 

In Memory of: 

Harold Koyner – father of Alison Friedman by Alison Friedman & 
Family 

 

Magdalena Stern Holocaust Memorial Fund 

In Memory of: 
Roz Ladenheim by Alan & Francine Stern 

Joe Goldfajer by Alan & Francine Stern 

Bobbie Sorgento by Alan & Francine Stern 

Warren S. Beebe, Jr. by Alan & Francine Stern 

Harry “Skip” Mottola, Jr. by Alan & Francine Stern 

 

Siddur 

In Honor of: 
Dr. Jonathan Barofsky by Dr. Alan Stern 

 

Tree of Life 

A leaf has been added in honor of the upcoming Bat Mitzvah of Danni 

Horowitz by grandparents Roxane & Gilbert Horowitz 

 

JNF Trees 
In Memory of: 
Beverly Rassas by Sandy & Ronnie Rosen 
  
Contribution Cards 
To Sheryl & Gary Kaplan in honor of their new home from Beverle & 
Howard Richelson 
 
Temple Grams 
To Alan & Meryl Morris in honor of their 20th wedding anniversary    

from Neil & Marcia Weitzenkorn & Family 

To Tammi & Mark Horowitz in honor of their son Jonathan’s Bar     

Mitzvah from Neil & Marcia Weitzenkorn & Family 

To Joan & Warren Goode in honor of their son Matthew’s election to 

the Keyport Council from Neil & Marcia Weitzenkorn & Family 

To Mike Gordon in honor of being named Men’s Club’s “Man of the 

Year” from Neil & Marcia Weitzenkorn & Family 

To Eva & Howard Wiener with wishes for speedy recoveries from              
Neil & Marcia Weitzenkorn & Family, Bonnie & Gary Zimmerman 

To Mindy Estin with wishes for a speedy recovery from Bonnie      
Zimmerman 

To Diane Fischel with wishes for a speedy recovery from Beverle & 
Howard Richelson 
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Yahrzeits 

LILLIAN ADLER by Phyllis Schwarz 

LEO ASHKENAZ by Jean S. Perkins 
HARRIET BAZER by Ron Bazer 

JACOB BENOFSKY by Howard & Beverle Richelson 
KALMAN BLEICHFELD by Sylvia Kalb 

MILDRED BRASOVANKIN by Pam & Allen Hirsh 

MINNIE CURTIS by Janet Brown 
PAUL DORFMAN by Sandy Lehrer 

HEDY DORN by Irene Lam 
BOB DRAZIN by Saundra Drazin 

LILLIAN DRIMMER by Janice & Paul Holub 
ROSE DULBERGER by Lee Alexander 

RAFAL EDELSBERG by Dr. Edelsberg & Family 

LOUIS ENGLISH by Sandra & Carl Koreen 
HELEN FRANKLIN by Sylvia & Ray Cohen 

LILLIAN GOLDENBERG by Sam Goldenberg 
HERMAN GRUBER by Dr. & Mrs. Tom Redman 

HERMAN HIRSHFIELD by Larry & Ellen Hirshfield 

ANNA HOFFER by Sandy & Fred Singer 
ABRAHAM HORVITZ by Frimet Wilk 

ANNE JUPITER by Arthur & Jean Tauber 
IRVING KALIKA by Myrna Netkin 

RONA KALIKA by Myrna Netkin 
ELEANOR KARASIC GOULD by Bernie & Renee Karasic 

BESSIE KIRSCHNER by Cindy & Lewis Fisher & Family 

DORIS KONNER by Ellen & Larry Hirshfield 
SYDNEY KRAMER by Susan & Craig Sprung & Family 

SAMUEL KREIZMAN by Ira & Joan Kreizman 
FRIEDA KRENGEL by Joan & Kris Krengel 

NISSAN KRONGELB by Susan Herzog, Lauren & Aaron Carr 

ADOLF “AL” KRONGOLD by Carol & Stuart Wilk 
NAUM LAZINSKY by Inna & Alexander Iofin 

HERBERT LEVINE by Jane & Garry Grabelle 
ETTA LICHTMAN by Mark & Odette Lichtman 

MALVINE LOWY by Eugene Lowy 

 

ALLAN MARGULIS by Joan & Kris Krengel 

LILLIAN MARGULIS by Joan & Kris Krengel 
MAXWELL MARGULIS by Joan & Kris Krengel 

HIRLEY MARLIEB by Richie Marlieb 
MIRIAM MAYEROWITZ by Paul Mayerowitz 

JOSEPH MICHAELS by Irma Michaels 

GERALD MICHELSON by Anita S. Nathan-Michelson 
ADA MINTZER by Janice & Paul Holub 

JOSEPH MINTZER by Janice & Paul Holub 
IRVING NETKIN by Myrna Netkin 

FRANCES PELLMAR by Monte & Randi Pellmar 
ANNA POPOK by Herbert Popok 

PAULA POPOK by Herbert Popok 

SAUL PORETZKY by Rhoda Poretzky & Family 
ANNA POSNER by Renee & Bernie Karasic 

FAYE RATNER by Carole & Jeff Phillips 
ANITA RESNICK by Jules Resnick 

MURRAY RICHELSON by Howard & Beverle Richelson 

IRWIN ROSEN by his children, grandchildren & great 
grandchildren 

MOLLY ROSENSTEIN by Sherril Kobb 
HARVEY SCHWARTZ by Harvey & Jay-Ann Shooman 

& Family 
IRMA SCHWARTZ by Martha Kurzweil 

STANLEY THOMAS by Mark & Odette Lichtman 

SYLVIA TILLIS by Bernie Tillis 
NATHAN TROUM by Marjorie M. Troum 

IRVING VORCHIN by Arthur & Jean Tauber 
CHARLOTTE WEBMAN by Monte & Randi Pellmar 

SALLY WEINSTEIN by Leslie Weinstein  

SIGMUND WEINSTEIN by Joy Weinstein & Bruce   Forman 
YETTA WEISMAN by Linda Hopkins 

JOSEPH WEISSMAN by Charles Weissman 
MARTIN WIGDORTZ by Cynthia Van Dyke 

LOTTIE WIRTH by Charlotte Gold 

SIDNEY ZISLIN by Cheryl & Al Lipp & Family 

Perh ap s  t h e y  a r e  no t  s t a r s  i n  t h e  s k y  bu t  r a t h e r  open i n g s  whe re  
ou r  l oved one s  s h i n e  down  to  l e t  u s  k now th ey  a r e  h appy  

CTE Minyan Needs Your Help 
 

Our minyanaires are a small group of dedicated individuals who attend Minyan services to be there   
for all of us.  NOW is OUR turn to show we care!  Please mark your calendar to be sure you                           

attend one of the minyan services this month.  Thank you! 
 

Monday—Friday ~ 8 am          Monday—Thursday ~ 7 pm 
Sunday ~ 8:30 am 
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PLEASE SUPPORT OUR ADVERTISERS 

CRA Site Improvement, Inc.  
Complete Site Development 

Christopher M. Aldarelli Sr. 

PO Box 2092  
Ocean, NJ 07712 

 
732-496-3155 
Fax 732-774-1219 
 

crasiteimprvmnt@optonline.net 

Complete Lawn Care and Landscaping Services 

Custom Gardens • Walkways • Decks and Patios 

Sprinkler Installation and Irrigation Systems 

Renovations • Home Improvement 
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The Finest in Kosher CateringThe Finest in Kosher CateringThe Finest in Kosher CateringThe Finest in Kosher Catering    
                                        Whether it’s a Small House Party,         

Sunday Brunch, Bar/Bat Mitzvah, 
    Wedding, Kiddush, Bris, Baby Naming             

or Corporate Event 
                                        

Signature Creations CaterersSignature Creations CaterersSignature Creations CaterersSignature Creations Caterers    
                                                    Will Take Meticulous Care of  Every           

Detail from Start to Finish 
                                

www.SignatureCreationsCaterers.comwww.SignatureCreationsCaterers.comwww.SignatureCreationsCaterers.comwww.SignatureCreationsCaterers.com 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

(908) 486(908) 486(908) 486(908) 486----7889788978897889    
           Culinary Chefs on Staff   *                                  Culinary Chefs on Staff   *                                  Culinary Chefs on Staff   *                                  Culinary Chefs on Staff   *                       

Professional Service * Custom Designed MenuProfessional Service * Custom Designed MenuProfessional Service * Custom Designed MenuProfessional Service * Custom Designed Menu    
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WILLIAM GRILL, DMD  

BELINA GRILL, DMD 

GENERAL & COSMETIC DENTISTRY 
 

Fala-Se Portugês & Se Habla Español  

BLEACHING • BONDING • VENEERS 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

• ROOT  CANALS • CROWNS  & BRIDGES  

• IMPLANTS • DENTURES • EXTRACTIONS 

NEW PATIENTS WELCOME 

• WE WORK WITH MOST INSURANCE PLANS  

• EMERGENCY DENTAL CARE 
Convenient Parking • Evening & Weekend Hours Available 

• Strict Sterllization Techniques  

 

Deal —110 Norwood Avenue    732-531-3311 

WE ARE COMMITTED TO PROVIDINGWE ARE COMMITTED TO PROVIDINGWE ARE COMMITTED TO PROVIDINGWE ARE COMMITTED TO PROVIDING    

THE HIGHEST QUALITY DENTAL CARETHE HIGHEST QUALITY DENTAL CARETHE HIGHEST QUALITY DENTAL CARETHE HIGHEST QUALITY DENTAL CARE    

FOR THE ENTIRE FAMILYFOR THE ENTIRE FAMILYFOR THE ENTIRE FAMILYFOR THE ENTIRE FAMILY    
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ISAACSON ORTHODONTICS 
ORTHODONTICS and DENTOFACIAL ORTHOPEDICS 

CHILDREN and ADULTS 

 

www.Isaacsonorthodontics.com 
info@isaacsonorthodontics.com 

ROBERT J. ISAACSON, D.D.S. - Spec. Per. # 2018 

RICHARD D. ISAACSON, D.M.D. - Spec. Per. # 3453 

JAMES A. ISAACSON, D.M.D. - Spec. Per. # 3500 

West Long Branch 
103 Parker Road 

New Jersey 07764 
(732) 870-8077 

Middletown/Red Bank 
79 Oak Hill Road 

New Jersey 07701 
(732) 842-3133 

Matawan 
160 Main Street 

New Jersey 07747 
(732) 566-4005 

ELITE PREFERRED 
And TEEN PROVIDER 

Member  
American Association of  

Orthodontists 

 

DIVORCE MEDIATION 
YOUR SCHEDULE, YOUR PRIORITES,                       

YOUR AGREEMENT 

 

 

      BONNIE M.S. REISS, ESQ. 
35 YEARS EXPERIENCE 

HIGHEST RATING FOR LEGAL ABILITY                        

AND ETHICAL STANDARDS 

FELLOW AMERICAN ACADEMY                                            

OF MATRIMONIAL LAWYERS 

SUPREME COURT APPROVED MEDIATOR 

 
 

 

                      Paras Apy & Reiss 
A PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION 

FOR THE PRACTICE OF FAMILY LAW 

 

 

2 BRIDGE AVE, SUITE 601 

RED BANK, N.J. 07701 

(732) 219-9000 

breiss@parasapyreiss.com 

website: par-law.com 
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LAWRENCE H. SHAPIRO 
 

COUNSELOR AT LAW 

ANSELL GRIMM & AARON 
 

A PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION 

 
 

1500 Lawrence Avenue 
CN 7807 

Ocean, New Jersey 07712 

 
732-922-1000 

 

Fax 732-922-6161 
 

E-mail:  lhs@ansellgrimm.com 

Marc I. Feldman D.D.S.  SP#2458 

Laurence D. Sussman, D.D.S.  SP#3101 

Stuart H. Meyer, D.D.S.  SP#3439 

John M. McElroy, D.M.D.  SP#3894 

Jared Gelband, D.M.D.  SP#6400 

Brian Paterson, D.M.D.  SP#6399 

CENTRAL JERSEY ORAL AND 
MAXILLOFACIAL SURGERY, P.A. 

Wisdom Teeth • Dental Implants • Jaw Surgery 

 

 
Matawan Professional Bldg 

158 Main Street 
Matawan, NJ 07747 

732-566-7648 

 
 

Wemrock Professional Mall 
509 Stillwells Corner Rd 

Freehold, NJ 07728 
732-431-4800 

 

1315 Allaire Ave & Hwy 35 
Ocean, NJ 07712 

732-531-4400 
 

 

 
Arpami Pavilion 

2101 Route 516, Suite C 
Old Bridge, NJ 08857 

732-679-0800 

 

 

 

 

Barry D. Shapiro, CPA  Partner 
 

331 Newman Springs Road, Suite 125 
Red Bank, New Jersey 07701-6765 

Phone: 732-842-3113 (Direct: x247) 
  Fax:  732-741-7292   

 

bshapiro@withum.com 
www.withum.com 

Always Discounted 
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 Mark Harris, Manager NJ Lic #3284 

  

 
“Take the college application process away 

from the dinner table 

and into the hands of the experts” 

 

 

KROSNEY REDIKER ASSOCIATES, LLC 

Educational Consultants 

3430 Sunset Avenue, Suite 6 

Ocean, NJ 07712 

o. (732) 922-6121 

 

Hilary Krosney Rediker, MA, LAC 

c. (732) 996-3502 

 

Beth Haddad, BS 

c. (732) 859-8469 

 

This space is available 
For your advertising needs 
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ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

DATED MATERIAL PLEASE DELIVER IMMEDIATELY 

Congregation Torat El 
Jersey Shore Jewish Center 
301 Monmouth Road 
Oakhurst, NJ 07755 
732-531-4410 
www.torat-el.org 

NON PROFIT 
US POSTAGE PAID 

PERMIT #49 
RED BANK, NJ 

07701 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 
 

Board of Trustees  
Mtg 7:30pm 

2 
 
Lunch & Learn 
12:00pm 
 

 

3 
 

Sisterhood Mtg 
7:30pm 

4 
 

Candle Lighting 
5:34pm 
 

Shabbat Service 
6:30pm 
 

 

5 
 

Shabbat  Service  
9:00am  
 

Learn & Burn 
9:00am 
 
 
 
 

 

6 
 

7th Grade/HS Trip 
to NYC 
 

Men’s Club  
Breakfast Program 
9:30am 
 

7 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

8 
 
Ritual Mtg 7:30pm 
 
 
 
 
 

 

9 
 

Lunch & Learn 
12:00pm 
 

 
 
 

 
 

10 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 11 
 

Candle Lighting 
5:41pm 
 

Shabbat Service 
8:00pm 
 

 
 

12 
 

Bat Mitzvah of  
Matisse Rediker 
9:00am  
 

Sponsored Kiddush 
Lunch 
 
 

13 

 
Hamantaschen 
Bake-A-Thon 
9:00am-1:00pm 
 

 
 

14 
 
 

 

15 
 

Executive Board 
Mtg 7:00pm 
 

Men’s Club Mtg 
7:30pm 

16 
 
Lunch & Learn 
12:00pm 
 
 

 

 
 

17 
 

 

18 
 

Candle Lighting 
6:49pm 
 

5th Grade Shabbat 
Service 6:30pm 
 

 
 

19 
Shabbat Service 
9:00am 
 
Sponsored Kiddush 
Lunch 
 

Sisterhood Theater 
Party 

20 
 

 
 

21 

 
Caregivers Support 
Group 7:30pm 

22 
 
Education Mtg 
7:30pm 

23 
 

Lunch & Learn 
Cancelled 
 

Purim                                
Extravaganza 
5:00pm (4:15pm for 
tots ages 0-5) 

24 
 

Traditional Megillah 
Reading 8:00am 

25 
 

Candle Lighting 
6:56pm 
 

Shabbat Service 
6:30pm 
 

 
 

26 
 

Shabbat Service 
9:00am  
 

No Shabbat School 
 

 
 

 

27 
 

28 
 

 

29 30 
 

Lunch & Learn 
12:00pm 
 

No Religious 
School 

31   

      March 2016 


